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’ CENTRAL ARIZONA

CACTUS AND SUCCULENT SOCIETY

Next meeting of the Central Arizona Cactus and Succulent ‘
Society if scheduled for August 25, 1991, in Webster Auditorium at
the Desert Botanical Gardens, at 2:00 p.m. There will a Board Meeting
at 1:00 p.m. in the Archer House. All members are welcome to attend
the Board Meeting.

Remember to bring in your plants for Show and Tell.

Our Program for August will be Jim Elliott speaking and
showing a videotape on Ariocarpus provided by Stan Peterson who has
one of the largest collections of Ariocarpus in the States.

Phil Hennessey is back in the hospital. Hopefully she is
feeling better and will be home soon.

Attached is a copy of the announcement of the Eighth
Huntington Botanical Gardens Succulent Plants Symposium., I have a
registration form for anyone interested in attending.

A reminder that our Silent Auction will be held during the
September Meeting. We will need approximately 8 egg timers. If you
are able to bring one, please let me know. It is also a good idea to
bring a box or some type of container to transport purchased plants
home. If you have any questions pertaining to the Silent Auction,
please call me at 939-2529 (Home) or 542-3702 (Work).

New Members:

Max Finer (Ruth and Neal)

Welcome to Central Arizona Cactus and Succulent Society!

Minutes Larry Fischer (438-9213) or myself are still
interested in suggestions as to location and/or date for camping trip in
the Fall. Ken Jantz has square, plastic pots for sale and will bring
some to the meeting for those who are interested. A Chairpérson is still
needed for the Show. If interested, please contact Ken Jantz, 860-2427.
The Board has decided to keep the raffle at the meetings. If you wish to
participate great and if you don't, that's great too. This is strictly a
volunteer raffle. No one is obligated to purchase a ticket.

Al

See you at the meeting!



